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McGILL UNIVERSITY 
Faculty of DentistryOFFICE OF THE DEAN

March 25th, 1926.Montreal,

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,

McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

f

In connection with the Convention of the 

American Association of Dental Schools, held in Chicago last 

week, there was one outstanding feature, concerning which,

I am sure you will be glad to know.

Professor ^hitnall, Head of the Department of 

Anatomy, gave an address, his subject being, "The teaching of 

Anatomy to Dental Students". Professor Whitnall was splendidly 

received, and the general expression of those best qualified to 

know was, that it was perhaps the best paper on the subject ever 

given to this representative body.

I felt suro you would be glad to know that this 

important subject was splendidly handled, and that McGill did 

not in any way, fall down on this very important matter so 

closely allied to both Medicine and Dentistry.

I am, Sir,

Very truly yours,

,<2 & L■inr-> f

rawt/ea Dean.


